Elba Public School

VIRTUAL SUMMER READING

This year we will be offering a virtual summer reading program to ensure safety of
our students during COVID. The program will consist of a Facebook group for Elba
Summer Reading where books will be read once a week on Wednesdays in July.
Every student who signs up will receive a packet that will include materials to do
activities that will go with each week’s book. We want to continue Reading Logs and
those children who submit their reading logs will earn a special prize.

Summer Reading is for children who will be entering preschool (age 3) through 6th
grade. Please submit this information below to Meagan Wysocki at
meagan.wysocki@elbaps.org, call Mrs. Wysocki at 863-2331 or call the school at
863-2228. You are welcome to print it and drop off at the school as well.

Child’s Name:

Grade entering next year:

Address for Packet Drop Off:

Phone Number:

Facebook User Name to Invite to Group:
Note: If no one in the household is on facebook let me know and we will find
another way to get the book reading video’s to you.

DEADLINE: June 19th
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